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Dane County 

Subject: Conditional Closure: Fowler Property, 6619 University Avenue, Middleton 

Dear Mr. Hommel: 

On February 17, 2009, the South Central Region Closure Committee reviewed your request for closure of the case 
described above. The Committee reviews environmental remediation cases for compliance with state rules and 
statutes to maintain consistency in the closure of these cases. After careful review of the closure request, the 
Committee has determined that the contamination on the site appears to have been investigated and remediated to 
the extent practicable under site conditions. Your case has been remediated to Department standards in 
accordance withs. NR 726.05, Wis. Adm. Code and will be closed if the following conditions are satisfied: 

MONITORING WELL ABANDONMENT 

The monitoring wells and injection wells at the site must be properly abandoned in compliance with ch. NR 141, 
. Wis. Adm. Code. Documentation of well abandonment must be submitted to me on Form 3300-005 found at 
http://dnr.wi.gov/org/water/dwg/gw/ or provided by the Department of Natural Resources. 

When the above conditions have been satisfied, please submit the appropriate documentation (for example, well 
abandonment forms, disposal receipts, copies of correspondence, etc.) to verify that applicable conditions have 
been met, and your case will be closed. Your site will be listed on the DNR Remediation and Redevelopment 
GIS Registry. Information that was submitted with your closure request application will be included on the GIS 
Registry. To review the site on the GIS Registry web page, visit the RR Sites Map page at: 
http://dnr.wi.gov/org/aw/rr/gis/index.htm. 

Please be aware that the case may be reopened pursuant to s. NR 726.09, Wis. Adm. Code, if additional 
information regarding site conditions indicates that contamination on or from the site poses a threat to public 
health, safety, or welfare or to the environment. We appreciate your efforts to restore the environment at this site. 
If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact me at 608-275-3303. 

;;~ 
Michael Schmoller 
Hydrogeologist . 

Cc: Jennine Cota Trask, ARCADIS, 126 North Jefferson Street, Suite 400, Milwaukee, WI 53202 
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